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September 17, 2021 
 
Brady Weidner 
City of Depoe Bay 
570 SE Shell Ave 
Depoe Bay, OR 97341 
 
Re: New Waterline Extension at Lillian Lane 3+90 to 15+50 (PR# 2014-73) 

City of Depoe Bay (PWS #00254) 
 Final Approval 
   
Dear Brady Weidner: 
 
On August 30, 2021 our office received confirmation that the above project was 
completed according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the June 23, 
2016 conditional approval letter. 
 
The project consisted of installation of approximately 1,200 feet of 8-inch PVC 
waterline and service connections located on Lillian Lane in Depoe Bay.  
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued 
at this time, and the facility is approved for use. If you have any questions or 
would like this in an alternate format, please feel free to call me at (541) 650-4868. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rebecca Templin, P.E. 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
ec:  Plan Review, DWS Portland 
 Amy Bleekman, DWS Springfield 
 Kaline Chavarria, Lincoln County Environmental Health 
  
 


